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Year 5 Mayan Day 
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Year 5 will be holding a Mayan Day on Thursday 5th May 2022. This will be an exciting day for the pupils as 

we will be participating in themed learning throughout the day. Our Mayan Day will be run by school staff 

and therefore there is no additional cost. 

 

As part of the Mayan Day, we would like pupils to dress up in Mayan style clothing. Please do NOT spend 

lots of money on this as costumes can be easily created at home.  

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 5 teachers 
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